
 

Memorandum 
 
 

July 10, 2024 Agenda Items 
 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tiffani Picco, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  July 2, 2024 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk Commission 

Regular Meeting 
 
 
Field Report for June 2024: 
 

• The Prairie Nature Garden is filling in and starting to look great!  Benches have been 
installed, the only thing still to come is the sign 

• Plugs have been planted on the riverbank south of Centennial Beach and staff created a 
watering system to help them establish 

• Hedge rows have been trimmed 
 

• The irrigation system has been turned on and needed repairs have been made 
 

• Staff are focusing a lot of time on weed control and watering 
 
 
Carillon Update – provided by Brett Sprague (NPD) 

 

• Carillon tours and recitals are open for the summer. 
 
 
Other Points of Interest 
 

• Juneteenth was hosted on Rotary Hill on June 15 and was a successful event 
 

• The Rothermel Family Skate Facility (formerly the Centennial Skate Park) renovations are 
complete and the landscaping is starting to establish.  A ribbon cutting event is scheduled 
for July 16. 

 

• The Naperville Salute to Veterans is scheduled on Rotary Hill with operational hours of 
Friday July 5 4:00pm to 10:00pm, Saturday July 6 2:00pm to 10:00pm, and Sunday July 7 
12:00pm to 10:00pm. 

 


